Captain's Welcome 2025

I am very pleased to introduce myself as your Club Captain for 2025. I’ve been a
member of Stoke Rochford since | was a junior and attending lessons with Angus Dow,
to now being a “Young” category member.

We are lucky to have a fantastic course, which provides us with a tough but fair,
enjoyable test of golf all year. This wouldn’t be possible without Gareth and his
hardworking green staff. I’'m certainly looking forward to the season ahead.

Throughout the last year, I’ve been able to share a round with 83 different members. I’'m
aiming to beat that amount this year and meet as many members as possible.

Congratulations to our Lady Captain Hannah Thorold, Seniors Captain Steve Major, and
Junior Captain Olly Hand. Hannah was previously ladies captain as recently as 2023,
and I’m very grateful to be able to use her experience for this year.

A special mention also to our various team captains. We managed some great
achievements in 2024. The Ladies won the Kyocera Golf Club Classic out in Spain. The
Gents B Team won the South Lincolnshire Scratch League. Well done to all involved;
hopefully we can go on to have more success in 2025!

I’ve been fortunate enough to captain the Juniors, the Gents Social, and B Teams.
Whether you’re a new member of the club, keen to meet members, or enjoy the
matches with other clubs, please get in touch with our team captains and support our
teams. If you’re not sure who to contact or would like more information, don’t hesitate
to contact myself or the club.

Mine and Hannah’s chosen charity will be the Lincs & Notts Air Ambulance. A very
relevant and worthy cause to a golf course like ours. Please keep an eye out for
competitions and social events that we organize; take part if you can & support the
charity.

Finally, | wish you all the best for the golfing season ahead.

Tom Greenfield

Club Captain 2025



